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It has truly been a
remarkable year

We would like to take this opportunity to wish our
customers a very Merry Christmas and say thank you for joining us through
2022. It has been a good and eventful year.

Obviously the stand out event for Techotel in 2022 was the launch of Picasso
Digital 11 with over 200 new features by the Techotel Development Team.

In addition to this we launched the Onl22 room booking system including a new

and improved Onl22 Table booking. 2022 was also the year where Piccoline - the

cleaning & maintenance app released version 8, making the app much more

versatile and user friendly.

While our main focus has been on the automation of Picasso, we have also
concentrated on creating a much more cost efficient and cost saving application.

We were also thrilled to welcome among others, the largest conference venue in
Norway into the Picasso family. Following this we welcomed the largest hotel in
North of Sweden with 700 rooms.

Allin all it has been a good year for Picasso Digital with so many digital
innovations and new customers in both Ireland, Denmark, Sweden, Norway.
We have been very happy working with you through 2022 and we look forward
continuing down the same path in 2023.

Picasso Support over Christmas and New
Years

As Christmas and New Years Eve fall on a Saturday this year, there are only a
few changes in our regular opening hours

Monday. 26/12: Closed
Tuesday 27/12 - Thursday 29/12: 7am - 3pm
Friday 30/12: 8am - 2pm

Outside these hours we are available in an emergency as usual on our hotline.
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We wish you a very

Merry Christmas
& a Happy New Year
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